
ROARING BROOK TOWNSHIP SEWER AUTHORITY 
WEDNESDAY, MARCH 3, 2021 

Bi-monthly Meeting 

 

The bi-monthly meeting of the Roaring Brook Township Sewer Authority was held on 

Wednesday, March 3, 2021 at 7:00 PM at the Municipal Building on Blue Shutters Road.  

Present were Authority members Carmon Flynn, Jeffrey Huester, Joe Filipkowski,  Engineer 

Mark Voyack, Secretary Dale Baird.   

 

PUBIC COMMENT 

None 

 

MINUTES 

• A MOTION by Huester was seconded by Filipkowski to approve the minutes of the 

January 6, 2021 meeting.  Motion carried. 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

• A MOTION by Flynn and seconded by Filipkowski to approve the Treasurer’s Report 

of March 3, 2021. Motion carried. 

 

ENGINEER’ S REPORT 

Voyack reported the generators were installed at the Roaring Brook Estates and Circle Drive 

pump stations in January.  The Circle Drive pump station the surge protector and control panel 

had to be replaced because they got fried. 

 

Roaring Brook Estates had an issue with both pumps not work.  Voyack sent DEP a SOS report.   

 

Voyack said replacement of the control panels at Roaring Brook Estates and Circle Drive pump 

stations will be done. 

 

Cleaning and maintenance of the equalization tank aeration blower and pump shows the aeration 

equipment looks to be serviceable and in fairly good condition for its age. 

 

Survey will be done for the manhole and sewer lines replacement in the Klee Development.  The 

Authority will cover the cost to have the road repaved. 

 

Mobile Dredging will do the additional slip lining of pipes.  The unit price will be the same as 

last year.  Most of work will be done  in Crestwood area. 

 

A new date for installing the rain gauge will be scheduled.  

 

ADJOURNMENT 

• A MOTION by Huester and seconded by Filipkowski to adjourn at 7:45 pm.  Motion 

carried. 

 

       Submitted by 

 

       Dale Baird, 

       Secretary to the Authority 


